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   Next holiday– After school Thur 28th March 2pm 

New Facebook Page  

Please like & follow 

our new Facebook 

page to stay up to 

date with school 

news, such as  

disco's, bingo,  

holiday clubs and 

much, much more! Just scan the QR code 

Wishing you all a  
Happy Easter holiday 

from everyone at 
Sandylands  

Our school choir were in action again last week at 

the local Lancaster and Morecambe Music festival. 

Thank you to so many of the parents for going 

along to support them. More photos to follow. 

School Choir 

Our Pupil Parliament were out and about recently. We 
were invited to the 'Where the Wildlings are'  

celebration event at Lancaster and Morecambe college. 
The 'Where the Wildlings are' project was celebrating 
working with local schools for the last three years on  
biodiversity/nature projects. The children took part in 
workshops, a treasure hunt and a sustainability quiz.  

We even won some blackberry bushes for our  
school allotment!  

Year 3 have been looking at the Easter story as part of 
their RE Christianity unit. Last week, they went on a 
walk through Easter at Stanley Road Baptist Church.  

Easter Story 

‘Where the Wildings are’ 



 

Sandylands 
‘Upcoming Events’ 

Return to school 
Monday  

15th April 

25th April 
Spring Bingo 

Finish after 
school 

Thursday 28th March 

2pm 

Thursday 18th April 
Non-Uniform day  

£1 donations  

Coffee & Chat 
Friday 26th April 

9.15-10.15 
SATs Week 

Mon13th May - 
Thurs 16th May  

Friday17th May 
Year 5 Borwick 

trip 










